
OASIS ELEMENTARY PTO     
OasisE.PTO@capecharterschools.org    

Dear  
 

Parents, 
In an effort to get more people involved, the PTO is proposing that the “Family Fun” events are 
organized by a committee at each grade level in 2018-2019.  This already occurs for Boo Hoo 
Breakfast and the 5th Grade Promotion Party so we are simply expanding the idea. 
 
Here’s the concept…. 

● A committee is made up of parents from specific grade to work on ONE event.   
● PTO Board Members will offer support but the committee is responsible for organizing 

the event.  
● Parents can be involved multiple years but get the benefit of working on a different 

event each year.   
● We have history on most of these events but new groups will bring new ideas. 
● Committee members get the benefit of meeting other families in the same grade while 

organizing an event that the entire school can or grade level  enjoy. 
● Ask friends in the same grade to join you since that will always make it more fun!   

 
Parents, what we need from YOU… 
Sign up to be on the organizing committee at 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044faaaf2ca5f85-ptograde 
 
Please note that if the grade doesn’t host the event, we will reach out to others in the school to 
plan.  If no one volunteers, the event may be subject to cancellation due to lack of interest. 
 

Committee Leads Grade Level Last Name 

Family Fun Night (open to ideas) Kinder Committee 

Kinder Welcome Committee & Boo Hoo Breakfast 1st Grade Committee 

Family Dance 2nd Grade Committee 

Breakfast with Santa 3rd Grade  Committee 

Trunk or Treat 4th Grade Committee 

5th Grade Promotion Party 5th Grade Committee 

 
The PTO Board Members are committed to planning and organizing the following initiatives…. 

● Boosterthon 
● Box Tops 
● Chalk Walk 
● Fall Festival   
● Teacher Appreciation 
● Watch D.O.G.S 

 
We look forward to an amazing 2018-2019 school year!     
The PTO Board   


